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  2 LOST DOGS  

  

     

  

  I am very happy to announce that both of these babies are home safe and sound!!!!  

  

     

  

     

  

  2 Labs were lost on 10/20/2009 in the Bethel/Beaver Dam area near the Tenn. line. One is a  4
month old, female full-blooded Black Lab. Her name is Missy. She is wearing a brown leather
collar. The other is a 4 month old, female full-blooded Chocolate Lab. Her name is Sugar. She
is wearing a black leather collar. Neither are wearing tags. If you have seen these babies please
call Rick or Teri @ 828-297-5846.   
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